DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES

SOLICITATION NOTICE

BID ARE BEING ACCEPTED FORTHE FOLLOWING:

CONSULTING SERVICES



(APPLICABLE STATE ADMINISTRATION)

DHR SOLICITATION NUMBER:
SSA/CS-12-001-S
DESCRIPTION:
The Maryland Department of Human Resources intends to acquire technical assistance services to assist the Department with assessing and improving its Title IV-E Program to ensure the Department is maximizing the attainment of federal revenue.  The Contract will not exceed a three (3) month period beginning on or about April 2, 2012 and ending May 31, 2012.  If however, the term does not start on April 2, 2012, the Contract will last for two (2) months.
USER AGENCY:
Social Services Administration
BIDS DUE:
March 23, 2012 at 2:00 p.m.
BASIS FOR AWARD:
The Contract will be awarded to the responsible Offeror whose Proposal meets the specifications set forth in the Small Procurement Solicitation, and provide the most advantageous Offer to the State considering both price and technical factors.
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:
The Offeror shall have demonstrated knowledge of the federal Social Security Act Title IV-E Program and the Foster Care Rate Reimbursement process.  The Offeror shall have experience working with States to maximize federal funding.  
CONTRACTORS INTERESTED IN SUBMITTING A BID ON THE ABOVE LISTED PROJECT SHOULD DIRECT INQUIRIES TO:

Aung Htut, Procurement Officer
Department of Human Resources

Procurement Division

311 W. Saratoga Street Rm. 946

Baltimore, Maryland 21201

Email:
ahtut@dhr.state.md.us

TELEPHONE:
(410) 767-7775
THE STATE OF MARYLAND ENCOURAGES MINORITY BUSINESS ENTERPRISES TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS PROCUREMENT PROCESS

BIDBOARD.DOC 3/2008


